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Greg Showerman   CERTIFIED MAIL 
City of Manteca  7020-1810-0002-0569-6397 
1001 W. Center Street 
Manteca, CA 95337 

RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ, 
STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES 
TO LAND WITH A LOW THREAT TO WATER QUALITY, CITY OF MANTECA, 
DANIELS STREET EXTENSION PROJECT, SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY

On 28 March 2019, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) issued a Notice of Applicability granting 
coverage under the State Water Resources Control Board’s Statewide General Waste 
Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with a Low Threat to Water Quality 
(General Order; 2003-0003-DWQ) to the City of Manteca for the Daniels Street 
extension project. 

The Central Valley Water Board received a Notice of Termination, dated 13 January 
2021, stating that the project is complete and discharges to land have ceased. Based 
on that information, coverage under Order 2003-0003-DWQ-0196 is hereby rescinded. 

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Armstrong at 
sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov. 

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

cc:  San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department, Stockton 
Donald Lowe, Knife River Construction, Stockton 
Howard Hold, Central Valley Water Board, Rancho Cordova
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